
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday, 11 August 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted to offer your child the opportunity to experience a transition day at Thornhill 
Academy. This is unrivalled across the local authority in Sunderland secondary schools. At Thornhill 
we appreciate and value the importance of the opportunity for your child to be settled in their new 
environment as soon as possible to enjoy their education and school life. 
 
We have scheduled the transition day for Tuesday the 31st of August 2021. This will take place 
between the hours of 9:00 AM and 2:30 PM. We are currently looking at the structure of this day 
and staffing possibilities to give the best value and experience to your child in preparation for their 
first day at school which will be Wednesday the 8th of September. 
 
Once we have finalised all minor details for the transition day on Tuesday the 31st of August we will 
send out additional information to support and guide you and your child for that day's activities. We 
hope this information is well received and is seen as a supportive opportunity which demonstrates 
our commitment to your child as we embrace them into the Thornhill Academy. 
 
In order for us to plan the activities and the diet of the transition day could you simply confirm and 
register through the below link your attendance and your child’s attendance for the transition day. 
We will notify you of the additional information a week before the transition day to allow 
transparency and involvement in our plans. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/WuNvTnD6QA 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Locke 
Assistant Headteacher 
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